
Owen’s Place 

9/6/18 

In attendance – Bob, Vicki, Erin, Jennifer, Andrea, Mary, Marisa, Candi, Robbi, Fred, Gussie 

Minutes Review – Fred  

Finance Update – Gussie 

 $136,000 in bank with all bills paid 

 Great amount but not enough to construct hillslides with any leftover 

Master Gardeners – Robbi 

 Girl scout who would like to research and plant sensory beds 

 Gardens are doing fine 

 Hoping to pave walkway 

 Greene Giving grant over $800 approved for new tools 

Township Update – Bob 

 Township and City are not agreeing on water situation 

 Bathroom ordered, will need to order water softener 

 Township will take care of sewer line, plumbing, and electric  

Fundraising Events – Gussie 

 Sweetcorn Festival was a success! 

 $487 from Kroger quarterly rewards, now have 70 households signed up! 

 Quilt raffle tickets still available  

 Booth at ArtFest on Sunday September 16th 11-6 

 Homecoming Parade  

Baseball – Gregg 

 Next season will start mid-April through mid-June 

 Kickball from September through October  

 Fees will be $35 through online registrations  

 AMS students can make banner 

5K – Gussie 

 60 people signed up, cost is for 100 people regardless 

 T-shirt registration cutoff is the 11th but might get an old shirt if signing up after the 11th  

 Someone reached out to Fred on FB to apply for an organization to match race fundraising 

 Dominos and Ritters will donate food 

 Candi checking to see if electronic signs will post the event 

 Banner to advertise in Rotary Park  



New Business – Gussie  

 Woman from Physicians Charitable Trust got connected to Gussie and asked her to submit a 

grant for $15,000 

 Wandering Griffin Pub invites organizations to pour beer on Tuesdays and organization receives 

$1 for every pour 

*Next meeting is Thursday, October 4th at 6pm 

 

 

 


